
BOARD OF ASSESSORS MEETING 
MARCH 18, 2014 

 
PRESENT:  Jeanne Cunningham, Chair, Jim Coffey, Joanne Meshna 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. at the Town Office. 
 
The Board approved: 
 

 veterans' tax credit for Mark Ciancetta, 52 Goen Road, lot 9/70A 

 veterans' tax credit for Robert Lafleur, 258 Turnpike Road, lot 16A/34 

 elderly exemption for Linda Bergeron, 1400 Turnpike Road, Unit 2, lot 1/10-2 
 
Joanne spoke with Nathan Rautiola, 55 North Road.  He has built a new home and was permitted to 
leave a trailer on the property until the new house was built.  The house is built and he is in the process 
of obtaining the occupancy permit.  He is unable to remove the trailer at this time because  the snow 
has made the steep driveway too narrow.  He asked that the trailer not be taxed for the month of April.  
The Board agreed as long as the occupancy permit is obtained for the house by April 1 and the trailer is 
removed by May 1, 2014. 
 
The Board then reviewed veterans' files to ensure qualification as part of the 2014 update. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7;30 p.m. 
 
     BOARD OF ASSESSORS 
 
 
     Jeanne M. Cunningham, Chairman 
 
 
     James E. Coffey 
 


